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St Peter`s C of E (Aided) Primary School


Potters Green, Station Road, Cowfold, Nr Horsham, West Sussex RH13 8QZ


Tel No: 01403 864365  


E-mail: office@st-peters-cowfold.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr G. Kolter BSc PGCE NPQH
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Friday 7th June 2019
FoSPS SUMMER PARTY – Friday 28th June – 6pm to 10pm
Dear Parents,

Tickets will be going on sale, shortly, for the FoSPS Summer Party to support St Peter’s School. I do hope you can come and support the school in this fun way. I hope you enjoy our live band and the evening of the 28th June.

There are just a few general welfare and safety points I need to make you aware of.

All children will be under their parents’ supervision. If children go off to play games on the field / activity trail without direct parental supervision, parents should consider the possible implications of this. 
You will be able to gain access to the toilets in the school building, but no more of the school building will be accessible.

The nominated First Aider for the evening is myself.
No children will be permitted to play in Potters Green, during the party, even if they are with a secondary school age sibling. In fact, please be aware that (for the sake of the local residents) no one will be permitted to ‘take the party’ beyond the school gates. We had a number of teenagers loosely associated with the school in Potters Green last year and we can’t have that again as we need to be mindful of our neighbours. Thank you.

If you can help, at all, please sign up on the whiteboard which FoSPS will place outside the school building, or in the school foyer. Sessions to help can be as short as half an hour. Thank you, the FOSPS team would really appreciate any help that you can give.

I hope you have a wonderful time!

Yours sincerely 
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Mr G Kolter 
Headteacher
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